
Ref No. 

Sarojini Naidu College for Women 
(Govt. Sponsored) 

P.O UNIT-1, NSS 

30 Jessore Road, Kolkata -700 028 
Phone: 2559-2583, 2529-1985 

Date:.15l0s|2024 

It is hereby notified that NSS Unit-1 of Sarojini Naidu 

College For Women is going to organize a Dengue 

Awareness Programme at Mall road slum on 17 th May 

2024, 10.30 am. All the teaching, non teaching stuff 

and students are reguested to join and make the 

programme a grand success. 

PRINCIPA 
Principal 

Sarojini Naidu Coilege 
for Women 

Govt. Sponsored 
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